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          PRESIDENT’S MESSAGE 
 
Thank you for your support and attendance at our June 
13th “Virtual Zoom” Membership Meeting.  The KSD 
Scholars did a great job presenting their take on Chinese 
Cooking.  I hope all of you enjoyed them as much as I had.  
The trivia questions were also fun, congrats to all of you 
who were brave and quick enough to win a prize with the 
correct answer.  Use those gift cards and support our 
restaurants. 
 
The Board has decided to have another “Drive Through” 

annual picnic.  The uncertainty of what is happening with the unvaccinated 
population has prompted KSD to make a conservative decision.  Please see the 
article on the Picnic in this issue and get your reservations in as we will be limiting 
participation.  Due to traffic congestion concerns, we have moved the drive through 
event to Sunday August 15th. 
 
The Board will provide Covid-19 Pandemic financial assistance to KSD members.  
Please contact me at 358-5898 confidentially to discuss. 
  
Wes Mun, President 
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EVENT CALENDAR 

 
8/15/21 11-12pm 
Drive -Thru Picnic 

 
11/14/21 11AM 
General Meeting 

 
December 2021 
Palolo Caroling 

TBD 
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Pictures from The Fourth of July Palolo Home Celebration: 
 

 
 

KSD MEMBERSHIPS 
Once again, the recruitment of new KSD members has been outstanding. Please welcome the following 
new members: Ezekiel Higen, Jun Fan Guillet, David Nakashima, Guy Tasaki, and Charvis Bush 
 
As more KSD business is done virtually (Zoom) or by email, we request that members update their contact 
information, i.e. change of name, address, phone number, email address, date of birth (especially for 
children).  We want to ensure that all members are informed firsthand about all general membership 
meetings and any special activities.  Please send information to:  KungSheongDoo@gmail.com.  
Attention: Chinese Secretary. 
 
Zoom General Meeting Attendees 6-13-21 
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Treasures of Kung Sheong Doo 3rd Edition 
The full size color picture of this photo collage is on the inside cover of Treasures of Kung Sheong Doo 2nd edition. You 
should all have a copy of it. If you don’t have one, please let us know, and we will mail you one. Pleae help us identify 
the people in the collages if possible. There are 67 people in this collage. If you know the names of any of these people, 
please email me their name and their cooresponding number in the photograph. In our third edition we would like to 
include names of faces as much as possible. In addition, please consider polishing up that old student project submission 
for a more permanent place in our Treasures of Kung Sheong Doo 3rd edition. Send submissions to 
liane@speakeasyhawaii.com &  turtle1804@hotmail.com this summer please. 

 
 

 



 

Kung Sheong Doo Society 

Drive-Through Annual Picnic 

Sunday, August 15, 2021  

11:00 am - 12:00 pm 

At the backside of Youngs Fish Market  

Beep! Beep! It’s another Kung Sheong Doo Society Annual 
Drive-through Picnic. So please join us for food and games. 
This year you may choose from either Young’s Fish Market, 

Hawaiian bento, or a pizza. Members need to RSVP by Monday, August 9, 2021, with a refundable (by their attendance 
at the picnic) $10.00 fee, while non-members will be charged $15.00 with no refund. We are limiting to the first 100 
people due to covid restrictions. Mail your reservations and fee together so that you may enjoy ‘ono food and a great 
game. The drive-through event will start at 11:00 am to 12:00 pm on the backside of Young’s Fish Market on Kalani 
Street.  

Each member must be present to receive their refund. Everyone will be assigned a pickup time with your confirmation.  

 

Please reserve ___ lunch for the KSDS Annual Picnic on Sunday, August 15, 2021, for the following members or non-

members. (Limited to 1st 100 members or non-members for this event)  RSVP due by Monday, August 9, 2021 

Name:      Member #:  Phone #:    Email:  

1.____________________________    ____       _______________ ______________________ 

2.____________________________    ____       _______________ ______________________ 

3.____________________________    ____       _______________ ______________________ 

4.____________________________    ____       _______________ ______________________ 

5.____________________________    ____       _______________ ______________________ 

_____ Choice 1: Hawaiian Bento     Total: $ _____ 

_____ Choice 2: Pizza     Total: $ _____ 

Check # _____ Cash _____           Total Amount enclosed: __________  

Mail to: Kung Sheong Doo Society, P.O. Box 22370, Honolulu, HI 96823-2370 

Note: If you have any questions, contact President Wesley Mun at 808-358-5898 or email pokefish808@gmail.com or 
Picnic Co-Chair Brytne Andrade at 808-426-3602 or email andradenoenoe@gmail.com  

 



 
 


